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STATE ETHICS COMMISSION ISSUES ADVISORY OPINION REGARDING 
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAIʻI TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER 

 
Today, the Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission published an Advisory Opinion on whether 

University of Hawai‘i (UH) employees may negotiate and enter into contracts with the UH on 

behalf of their private businesses under certain circumstances.   

The Advisory Opinion concludes that the agreement conforms to the requirements of 

Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes, sections 84-10 and 304A-1961, et seq., and is therefore exempt from 

certain sections of the state ethics code, including Conflicts of Interest and Fair Treatment issues. 

Advisory Opinion No. 2024-3 can be found at https://tinyurl.com/turpsuhd or 

https://files.hawaii.gov/ethics/advice/AO2024-3.pdf 
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About the Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission: 

 The Hawai‘i State Ethics Commission is an independent state agency committed to 
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promoting and ensuring ethical conduct in state government. Established to foster public trust, the 

Commission administers the state’s ethics code and lobbyists law. For more information, visit 

ethics.hawaii.gov. 


